
Fulfilling its Partnering Charter with the National Organization of Minority 

Architects (NOMA), GSA seeks “to establish ongoing lines of communication 

and the productive exchange of information, particularly as it relates to industry 

and government best practices and state-of-the-art design practices, between 

GSA and NOMA.”  

This year, GSA amplifies this commitment by designating Regional Champions 

to promote the goals of the Charter and wishes NOMA every success as it  

convenes its 2008 Conference in Washington, DC.

NOMAad_09_17.indd   1 9/17/08   3:01:08 PM


